
AUDITIONS

2022–23 SEASON

Founded in 1977, Sacred and Profane is an a cappella 
chamber choir committed to enriching and inspiring its 
members and the broader community by exploring the 
breadth of traditional and emerging choral repertoire 
through authentic and exemplary performances. Our 
talented singers (24-32 SATB voices) represent our diverse 
Bay Area communities, each bringing a high level of 
musicianship to the ensemble. Join us!

Sacred and Profane Chamber Chorus 

Rebecca P. N. Seeman, Artistic Director

Are you an experienced vocalist looking for challenging repertoire and a 
wonderful choral community? We’d love for you to join us! Sacred and Profane 
Chamber Chorus has openings for voices in all sections (SATB) for our 2022–23 

season. Auditions held by appointment. Rehearsals begin September 12, 2022.

SACREDPROFANE.ORG/AUDITION

For more information about the chorus, repertoire, safety precautions, or to schedule 
an audition, visit our website or contact us at: sacredprofane@gmail.com 

OUR 2022–23 SEASON:
Dreamscape: Realizing a Better Future
Considering This Moment: Music with Strings
Shalom: Music of the Jewish Tradition


